
December	7,	2022	
	
To	all	Lions	&	Friends	on	both	sides	of	the	US/Canada	Border:	
 
You	are	aware	the	“International	Lions	Christmas	Ship”	has	not	sailed	
since	December	2019,	due	to	COVID.	This	year,	for	the	first	time	since,	
we	will	be	traversing	US	Waters,	(Dec	10	&	11/22)	and	visiting	the	
islands	of	Lummi,	Waldron,	Blakely,	Decatur,	Lopez,	Orcas	and	Shaw.	A	
shorter	schedule	has	also	resulted	in	a	much	smaller	crew.	
 
Unfortunately,	we	will	not	be	sailing	in	Canadian	Waters	this	year.	The	
cost	for	the	vessel	owner	is	very	expensive	and	prohibitive.	
 
Please	know	the	Board	of	Directors	of	the	International	Christmas	Lions	
Ship	will	make	every	effort	to	a	“return	to	normal”	for	2023.	We	are	
open	to	suggestions.	
 
We	thank	you	for	your	ongoing	support	of	this	very	worthwhile	project.	
 
Sandra	Ball	 
President,	International	Lions	Christmas	Ship 
On	behalf	of	the	Board	of	Directors 
 


